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I have held off to the last minute with my report to see if any changes were coming 
to LCICon this year…..LCI is still actively promoting the in person convention and 
they are also adding a “virtual option” for those that will not be able to travel….SO, 
at this point, we are still planning to be in Montreal in June and we hope to have 
many MD19 Lions in attendance. 
 
Registration is now open and the Early Bird price is still available…..I suggest you 
book soon…..Go to the Lions International website and click on LCICon and it will 
take you to registration. 
 
If you require a Passport to travel to Canada, make sure it is up to date as it could 
take up to 3 to 4 months to renew.  
 
Our host hotel is the Holiday Inn Montreal Centre Ville Downtown and is walking 
distance to the Convention Center as well as being close to public transit.  
 
We have created a Facebook page “MD19 visits Montreal” so please search it out 
and “like” it so you can keep up to date with things to do, places to eat and general 
information about Montreal. 
 
Given the success of our ‘Hospitality Suite” in Milan, we are going to try and find 
another little street café that will cater to us and host a few evening sessions for 
us...  
 
Register Now!        
 
 


